
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
UNITED STATES ARMY TACOM LIFE CYCLE MANAGEMENT COMMAND 

6501 EAST 11 MILE ROAD 

31 May 2011 
WARREN, MICHIGAN 48397-5000 

REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF: 

Safety Office 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN Mr. William Reichhold 
Division of Nuclear Safeguards 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Dear Mr. Reichhold: 

The US Army TACOM Life Cycle Management Command (LCMC) requests an amendment 
to NRC License No. 12-00722-06 (expiration date December 2019), as a result of the Department of 
Defense Base Realignment Act (BRAC) of 2005. The administrative office at TACOM LCMC 
Rock Island facility, Rock Island, Illinois will be shut down on 15 September 201 1. The request for 
an amendment includes changing the applicant address on the license and adding Warren, MI as an 
approved site for possession and maintenance of licensed commodities. Since TACOM LCMC 
Rock Island, Illinois still has ongoing mission involving tritium devices, it will remain on the 
license as an approved site for possession. The applicant address as indicated on NRC form 3 13 
item 2, dated July 25,2008 and the designated Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) for the license will 
remain the same. The new administrative mailing address is: 

Department of the Army 
TACOM Life Cycle Management Command 

6501 East 11 Mile Rd 
Warren, MI 48397-5000 

ATTN AMSTA-C S C-Z 

The point of contact for this amendment is Mr. Thomas G. Gizicki, Senior Health Physicist, 
NRC License RSO, TACOM LCMC Safety Office, Rock Island, Illinois (309)782-296514594. 
Mr. Gizicki’s phone number will remain current until he relocates to the TACOM LCMC office in 
Warren Michigan in early September 201 1. Your office will be notified of the new contact number 
at that time. 

Sincerely, 
n 

& 7  Georg G. Jarvis 

TACOM LCMC Safety Director 

CF: 
Commander, US Army Materiel Command, LTC Schley (AMCPE-SG-R), 76 1 1 Cardinal Road Redstone 
Arsenal, AL 35898-5000 




